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Traffic Escort Bookings   

 
Main Roads Western Australia would like to advise the transport industry that all future bookings 
for traffic escorts will be scheduled through the Heavy Vehicle Operations (HVO) branch of Main 
Roads effective immediately. 
 
Following the recent Ministerial announcement, a Heavy Vehicle Over-Size and Over-Mass 
(OSOM) Unit is being established at HVO, and will provide the heavy vehicle industry with a 
centralised point of contact to process all related applications for permits and approvals required to 
conduct OSOM movements.  
 
The traffic escort booking form is available on the Main Roads website at 
http://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/UsingRoads/HeavyVehicles/ApplicationForms/Pages/Form
s.aspx 
 
For information on charges for traffic escorts, please visit the Western Australia Police website at 
http://www.police.wa.gov.au/Traffic/Policeescorts/tabid/1005/Default.aspx 
 
For further information please contact the Main Roads Traffic Escort Section on 9311 8475 
between the hours of 8:30am to 4:30pm Monday - Friday.   
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